
From: Gray, Molly  
Sent: Friday, September 20, 2019 2:36 PM 
To:  
Subject: Response - Request for public records 
 
Dear Donny Thomas, 
 
On behalf of the Attorney General’s Office, please find attached a response to your request for public 
records. 
 
Sincerely, 
Molly 
 
Molly R. Gray, Assistant Attorney General 
Vermont Attorney General’s Office 
109 State Street 
Montpelier, Vermont 05609 
802-828-0280 
molly.gray@vermont.gov   
  
  
PRIVILEGED & CONFIDENTIAL COMMUNICATION: This communication may contain information 

that is privileged, confidential, and exempt from disclosure under applicable law. DO NOT read, copy or 

disseminate this communication unless you are the intended addressee. If you are not the intended 

recipient (or have received this E-mail in error) please notify the sender immediately and destroy this E-

mail.  Vermont’s lobbyist registration and disclosure law applies to certain communications with and 

activities directed at the Attorney General.   Prior to any interactions with the Office of the Vermont 

Attorney General, you are advised to review Title 2, sections 261-268 of the Vermont Statutes Annotated, 

as well as the Vermont Secretary of State’s most recent compliance guide available at 

https://www.sec.state.vt.us/elections/lobbying.aspx.  
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STATE OF VERMONT 

OFFICE OF THE ATTORNEY GENERAL 

109 STATE STREET 

MONTPELIER, VT 

05609-1001 

 

 

September 20, 2019 

 

VIA EMAIL 

 

To: Donny Thomas, Brooklyn  

  

 

Re: Public Records Request 

 

Dear Mr. Thomas: 

 

I am writing in response to your request for records, which the Vermont Attorney General’s Office 

received on September 17, 2019. You requested, “access to and copies of all emails between Lisa 

(Misch) Shapiro and all members of the Vermont Attorney General’s office in regards to Max 

Misch of Bennington.”  

 

The Office does not have documents responsive to your request. 

 

Should you wish to appeal this response, you may contact Deputy Attorney General, Joshua 

Diamond. Any appeal should be made in writing and sent to him at this Address: 

 

Deputy Attorney General Joshua R. Diamond 

Office of the Attorney General 

109 State Street 

Montpelier, VT 05609 

 

Sincerely, 

 

/s/ 

 

Molly R. Gray 

Assistant Attorney General 

 

 

Electronically Transmitted 




